
SHRI SHIKSHAYATAN COLLEGE 
 

NOTICE 

College will remain closed from 17th April, 2023 for a week or until further order, whichever is earlier, 

vide Government of West Bengal, Department of Higher Education, University Branch Notification, No. 

356-Edn(U) dated 16th April,2023. 

College Office however will remain open. 
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